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Program Participation Policy 
 
All programs of the Fox River Grove Memorial Library are open first to all 
residents of the Fox River Grove Public Library District. Program registration will 
be open exclusively to FRGML cardholders for one week upon opening of 
registration for seasonal programming. 
 
Residents of areas unserved by any public Library taxing district are required to 
pay an annual fee in order to access Library services, including programs. See 
the Non-Resident Library Cards policy for details. Upon payment, non-residents’ 
participation in all Fox River Grove Memorial Library programs will be equal to 
residents of the FRG library district. 
 
Registration will be open to Library card holders from surrounding communities 
regardless of their residence one week after opening of registration for seasonal 
programming. Should a program require a waiting list, FRGML cardholders on 
the list would retain priority over all others. 
 
The Library reserves the right to photograph program participants. Photos are for 
library use and may be used in library publicity materials. Patrons who do not 
wish to be photographed should notify library staff. 
 
The Library reserves the right to charge a fee for certain programs. 
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